
 
 

 
 

 

Per Executive Order by the Governor this work session will be conducted electronically. The public may access this work 

session at the following link: 

 

https://bloomington.zoom.us/j/96281355375?pwd=TW1UbjFRbithZ2RXaTl0Y3duQlNodz09 

 
 

 

AGENDA 
 

Board of Park Commissioners                                               ZOOM Meeting 

Work Session             

 

Thursday, November 12, 2020 4pm – 5:30pm 

 

 

I. WELCOME 

 

 

II. Bloomington Community Farmers’ Market    (Becky Higgins) 

          (Leslie Brinson) 

          (Sarah Mullin) 

 

 

III.  Lower Cascades Creek Improvement and Accessible Trail Project (Paula McDevitt) 

Consultant:  Brock Ridgway     (Dave Williams) 

           (Erin Hatch) 

 

        

 
Statement on public meetings during public health emergency: As a result of Executive Orders issued by the 
Governor, the Council and its committees may adjust normal meeting procedures to adhere to guidance provided by 
state officials. 



 

 

 

STAFF REPORT 

        
 
Agenda Item: C-1 

Date: 11/6/2020 

  
 
Administrator 

Review\Approval 

PM 

 

TO:  Board of Park Commissioners 

FROM: Leslie Brinson- Community Events Manager  

DATE:  November 12, 2020  

SUBJECT:   BLOOMINGTON COMMUNITY FAMERS’ MARKET  

 

 

Recommendation 

 

This report is for informational purposes only. 
 

Background 

 

The Bloomington Community Farmers’ Market has made many adjustments during the 2020 

season. Staff will be providing an update on those changes, including Covid-19 protocols, vendor 

and customer counts, budget information and general Market data. 
 
 

RESPECTFULLY SUBMITTED, 

 
________________________________ 
Leslie Brinson, Community Events Manager 



 

 

 

STAFF REPORT 

        
 
Agenda Item: C-2 

Date: 11/6/2020 

  
 
Administrator 

Review\Approval 

PM 

 

TO:  Board of Park Commissioners 

FROM: Paula McDevitt, Director  

DATE:  November 12, 2020 

SUBJECT:   LOWER CASCADES PARK PROJECT UPDATE 

 

 

Recommendation  

 

No recommendation at this time.   

 

Background 

 
The Board of Park Commissioners approved an agreement with Eagle Ridge Civil Engineering Services, 

LLC on December 10, 2019 for design services at Lower Cascades Park to provide paved or stabilized 

multiuse path and modify the streambank of the creek to reduce erosion problems.   

 

In keeping with the scope of service timeline, Brock Ridgway, P.E will present an update on the project in 

preparation of final project approval.   

 

 
 

RESPECTFULLY SUBMITTED, 

 

 
Paula McDevitt, Director 


